REPUBLIC OF ALBANIA

MINISTRY OF TOURISM AND ENVIRONMENT
THE MINISTER

Nr. {) \?& Prot. Tirana, on: QLL -9 ‘ -(LU (LQ

Subject: Update of Minamata Focal Point for Albania

To: Ms. Monika STANKIEWICZ
Executive Secretary
Secretariat of the Minamata Convention on Mercury
United Nations Environment Programme
Avenue de la Paix 8-14, 1211 Genéve 10,
SWITZERLAND

Dear Ms. Stankiewicz,

First of all, on behalf of the Albanian Ministry of the Environment, [ would like to thank You
personally and the Minamata Convention for your valuable contribution and support provided.
[ would like to inform you that, from now on, the Focal Point of Albania for the Minamata
Convention on Mercury, will be Mr. Redi Baduni, Director of Conception and Feasibility of
Projects on Environment at the Ministry of Tourism and Environment.

The contact details of Mr. Baduni are:

E-mail: Redi.Baduni@turizmi.gov.al, mobile: + 355672042259

I avail myself of this opportunity to express my highest considerations for Minamata

Convention and you personally.

With best regards!
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